


We are delighted to share that the University of the Philippines will implement its 

Short-Term Internationalization Program integrating sustainable development and 

university social responsibility (USR). UP HIRAYA aims to provide international 

learning opportunities for international students with topnotch coursework matched 

with fieldwork opportunities for volunteer service to the communities and help 

cultivate solutions to grass-root issues through the indigenization of global ideas and 

solutions. 

 

Below are the program components of the program: 

 

 

 

For this year, the program will be offered free to UP's partners. Interested students 

who wish to participate only need to work on their airfare and visa, if applicable. 

Accommodations and in-land transfers will also be covered by the program. 

 

Due to class size limitations, the program will be offered on a first-come, first serve 

basis. Interested applicants need to submit their online application forms using the 

QR code in the attached publicity material on or before May 31, 2024. Application 

results will be released on June 03, 2024. 

 

For further inquiries or clarifications, please feel free to write us back at 

oil@up.edu.ph 

 


